
                       

Inclusive Trick or Treating 
Halloween is a fun time for all of our students, and we would like to make 

sure everyone is able to participate. In our district, some of our students are 

working on communication in various ways. One way some learners do this is 

through PECS (Picture Exchange Communication System). Some of our 

learners may use PECS to request treats, and we’d like to share information 

on how you can help everyone celebrate Halloween. Please follow these steps 

to help ALL children trick or treat.  

 

1. Greet your trick or treater by saying “hello!” or “Happy Halloween!” 

2. When the trick or treater gives you the picture, accept the picture and 

say “trick or treat!” 

3. Give the trick or treater a treat. 

4. Due to COVID-19 safety precautions, you may keep and discard of the 

PECS.  

 

Thank you for your help so trick or treaters of ALL abilities 

can enjoy their Halloween! 

 


